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Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. 7 2, 
Walnutport, Penna. 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

FURT WAYNE BRUADCASTING, INC. 
220 EAST JEFFERSON STREET 

FurtcembWer 
idaynj , 2,194-7 

Iná. 

I am in reitiept of your letter dated December 15, and was very 
pleased to hear from you. I am glad that you recieve our station 
so well and it comes in so clear. 

We have a Raytheon Transmitter here, RA 1000, which is a 1000 watt 
transmitter of 1947 vintage. We run the final into a series fed 
300 foot Wincharger Tower which very soon will have an added 17 
feet of FM antenna. We have Raytheon studio equipment and Presto 
turntables. 

Your copy was correct in every respect and if I had been keeping 
the log myself I don't think I could have done a more accurate 
job of it than what you have done. Everything was letter perfect. 

I am sorry at this time I do not have any more verification cards 
on hand however we are ex recting some in the near future and will 
send you one then.In the meantime I hope this letter will be sat- 
isfactory. 

We are just a daytime station and have to close down during this 
month at 4:15 PM as we would cause channel interference with WBAL 
if we stayed on much later than that. We open up at 6:15 AM each 
morning except Sundays. On Sunday we open up at 8:00 CST. 

Again I will say that I am very pleased to have heard from you 
and would be glad to answer any questions you might have on our 
station. 

Sincerely, 

EUGENb A. CHASE 
Chief Engineer. 


